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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

Office of the Public Counsel, ) 

) 

Complainant, ) 

) 

v. ) File No. EC-2017-0175  

) 

Kansas City Power & Light Company ) 

) 

And ) 

) 

KCP&L Greater Missouri Operations ) 

Company, ) 

) 

Respondents. ) 

 
NOTICE OF PAYMENT TO SCHOOL FUND  

 

COME NOW Kansas City Power & Light Company (“KCP&L”), KCP&L Greater 

Missouri Operations Company (“GMO”)(collectively “Company”), pursuant to Missouri Public 

Service Commission’s (“Commission”) Order Approving Stipulation and Agreement issued on 

June 14, 2017, states as follows: 

1. On June 14, 2017 (effective June 24, 2017), the Commission issued its Order 

Approving Stipulation and Agreement in this matter. Among other things, the Stipulation and 

Agreement provided for payment of the sum of fifty thousand dollars to the Public School Fund 

of the State of Missouri. The Stipulation further provided that “KCP&L and GMO agree to 

submit evidence of the above payment in File No. EC-2017-0175.”     

2.  Counsel for the Company herein provides notice that the Company has delivered 

on June 26, 2017, the referenced payment to the Public School Fund of the State of Missouri.  

(See attachment). 
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WHEREFORE, the Company respectfully requests that the Commission consider this 

pleading to satisfy the above-referenced requirement in the Stipulation and Agreement as 

approved by the Commission’s Order Approving Stipulation and Agreement.   

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

/s/ James M. Fischer  

James M. Fischer, MBE# 27543 

Fischer & Dority, P.C.  

101 Madison—Suite 400 

Jefferson City, MO 65101 

Telephone: (573) 636-6758 

Facsimile: (573) 636-0383 

E-mail: jfischerpc@aol.com 

Attorney for Kansas City Power & 

Light Company and KCP&L Greater 

Missouri Operations Company 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, or 

transmitted by facsimile or electronic mail to counsel of record this 27
th 

day of June, 2017. 

 

/s/ James M. Fischer  

James M. Fischer  
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